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On September 21st, we sent out notice of the dates and locations of the upcoming
meetings of the Institute’s Chief Compliance Officer Committee in San Mateo, California,
Washington, D.C., and Chicago, lllinois. [1] For planning purposes, we had requested that
all persons planning to attend any of these meetings notify us of their plans by October
5th. Please note that the meeting in San Mateo has been cancelled and will be rescheduled
for sometime early in 2008. (Persons who had RSVP’d for this meeting were notified of the
postponement last week by email.) With respect to the Washington, D.C. and Chicago
meetings, persons who have RSVP'd for those meetings were provided a draft agenda for
the meetings and final details for the meeting locations by email earlier today.

If you did not receive an email from the Institute earlier today regarding the Washington or
Chicago meetings, it is because we do not have a record that you are planning to attend
one of these meetings. According, if you are planning to one, please contact Lynnette
Smith of the Institute as soon as possible. Lynnette may be reached by phone
(202-326-5818) or email (Ismith@ici.org). All future communications concerning these two
meetings will only be sent to those persons who have notified us of their planned
attendance.

If you have any questions concerning these meetings, please contact Tami Salmon by
phone (202-326-5825) or email (tamara@ici.org).

Tamara K. Salmon
Senior Associate Counsel
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endnotes

[1] See Institute Memorandum to Chief Compliance Officer Committee No. 20-07 [No.
21628],dated September 21, 2007.

Copyright © by the Investment Company Institute. All rights reserved. Information may be
abridged and therefore incomplete. Communications from the Institute do not constitute, and
should not be considered a substitute for, legal advice.


http://www.ici.org/my_ici/memorandum/memo21628

